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No. 10           24th May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Safeguarding 
Please remember to let us know if your child is unable to attend a club. We always take a register at the start of clubs 
and chase up any children who are not there. This can be difficult as we have limited staff available after school, so it 
is important we are aware of non-attendees then we will know all the children are safe- thank you. Please also let us 
know if there is a change to your usual collection arrangements in plenty of time, this is especially important for the 
bus. 
 
Incidents in school 
If your child makes you aware of any incident in school that involves another child I would be very grateful if you could 
talk to school staff rather than the parent of the child concerned. This enables us to make sure you have all the facts 
and causes less embarrassment for all concerned- thank you. 
 
Wellies 
Our welly store is overflowing! We only have space for 30 pairs of wellies so please ensure that after Forest School 
children take their boots home.  
 
Music lessons 
Please be aware that if your child is entitled to Free School Meals then the school will pay for music lessons with East 
Sussex Music Service using the funds we get from Pupil premium. If your child has brought home a leaflet about 
lessons please be aware of this, if you are concerned about cost. The service currently offers guitar, violin and flute 
lessons. These are available from Year 3 onwards if there are spaces. 
 
Clubs 
Don’t forget that if your child signed up for film club this starts in Term 6- so the first club will be on Tuesday 6th June. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
DebbieGilbert 

 
Headteacher 
 

Dates for Term 6 

29th May- 2nd June Whitsun break 

5th June Term 6 starts 

6th June Safety in Action- Y6 

9th June PTFA summer fair 

12th- 15th June Y1 Phonic screening 

16th and 19th June 2017 INSET days 4 and 5 

20th June Sports afternoon at Swan Meadow 1.30pm 

22nd June Open morning 9am- 10am 

23rd June Sharing assembly- Mercury 

26th June- 30th June Bewl Residential trip Y6 

30th June Sharing assembly- Neptune 
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4th and 6th July Reception 2017 taster sessions in Pluto 

5th July Reception 2017 children and parents school lunch  

7th July Whole school trip to Brighton- more information to follow 

12th July New parent meeting for Pluto parents of Sept 2017 7pm 

14th July Sharing assembly- Y6 Trip to Bewl 

17th and 18th July Y5/6 play 6pm 

19th July Leavers’ BBQ 6pm 

THURSDAY 20th JULY Sharing assembly- Pluto 

21st July Last day 
Leavers’ service in church 2pm 

4th September INSET day 1 

5th September INSET day 2 

6th September Children return to school(except Pluto- separate arrangements) 

 

 

 

 
 
 


